
From Mrs. McCaffrey

Fall

Salads and steak

Water and protein drinks

All music. I love music!

You! By Sandra Magsamen

Hiking & baseball

Red

Teaching is an absolute passion of mine, and I love being a part of every first grader’s 
transformation. You will see great changes academically, socially, physically, mentally, 
and behaviorally, and I have an exciting year planned!

Riggs Elementary is an amazing, excelling school where students and parents alike are 
valued. As your child’s teacher, I will create community in the classroom by providing a 
safe, comfortable, and caring environment as well as encouraging students to learn 
through a variety of learning styles. My goal is for each child to reach their fullest 
potential, and I will differentiate my instruction to meet each child’s needs. I intend 
to provide learning experiences that are exciting, challenging, and positive through 
open communication and collaboration with other students, staff, family, and our 
community.

My husband Ken and I have been married for 29 years, and we have two adult 
daughters. In my spare time, I am an avid reader and bring my Kindle with me 
everywhere!  I am a lover of quotes and enjoy “one clicking” on Amazon.com, traveling, 
and hiking. This is my 18th year teaching 1st grade. I also taught 2nd grade in Michigan 
prior to moving to Arizona. I have my Bachelor’s Degree in Education from GVSU, a 
Master’s Degree in Curriculum & Instruction, Reading Specialist Endorsement, and an 
Early Childhood Endorsement from NAU.

It is my sincere hope that this letter gives you a little bit of information about me, 
what I bring to the classroom, and my goals.  I believe that a good parent-teacher 
relationship is necessary for maximum school success. Throughout the year I will 
communicate with you through emails, newsletters, texts, telephone calls, parent-
teacher conferences, and my classroom website. I encourage you to visit it often as it 
has a lot of valuable up-to-date information as well as a chance for you to see “inside” 
our classroom through pictures.

If you ever have any questions, comments, or concerns, please get a hold of me. I am 
always here for you and your child.  I am so grateful and truly excited to be your 
child’s teacher and look forward to a wonderful year!

Warmly,

Mrs. Becky McCaffrey
   

Contact Information
480-224-3400 ext 3448

mccaffrey.rebecca@cusd80.com

Classroom Website
https://www.cusd80.com/Page/117177
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